
 
 

 

March 1, 2024 
 
 
Dear Friends, Families, and Neighbors of Keystone Oaks, 
 
We are writing this request on behalf of Keystone Oaks Lady Golden Eagles 
Varsity Soccer. This year, like every year, we depend upon generous sponsorships 
from our community to provide our girls with equipment and development 
opportunities to make them as competitive as possible on the field. 
 
Last year the Keystone Oaks Girls Varsity Soccer team had our first winning season since 
2004! We finished the season by earning the eleven seed in the WPIAL playoffs and played 
a tough game against Burrell but lost. Next season, we hope to build on that success and 
get KO’s first ever playoff victory. The team is already working hard this offseason by 
playing in an indoor soccer league and training in the weight room. 
 
Currently, we are seeking monetary donations to help support the growth and continued 
success of our program. We raise money through fundraisers such as raffles, car washes, 
bake sales, and sponsorships to provide our girls with the things they need to compete 
against the best programs in the WPIAL. Any amount is welcome that works in your 
budget. Last year local businesses sent amounts ranging from $25.00 up to $1,000.00. 
Specifically, we are looking for funds to help cover the costs of equipment, training camps, 
Gatorade, away game box dinners, and team warmups. We are a legally recognized 501c3 
and our EIN is 46-2233555 for tax purposes. Thank you! 
 
If you are able and willing to donate, please make your check out to “KOLGE” and send to: 

 
Alex Barkley  

KOLGE Treasurer 
2981 Voelkel Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15216 

412-708-0145 
With appreciation, 
 
Tara Stakich, Nicole Childers, Jessica Dobson and Alex Barkley  
KOLGE Board  
KOgirlssoccer.com 
 


